
THE FBI’s NATIONAL MISSING PERSON DNA DATABASE

SUBMISSION GUIDELINES 

DNA samples can be submitted to the National Missing Person DNA Database for DNA analysis for 
any of the following: Missing Persons, Missing Person’s biological relatives (maternal relative 
preferred), and Unidentified Deceased Persons. 

Either law enforcement agencies or medical examiner’s offices may submit DNA samples for 
unidentified deceased to be analyzed. 

To obtain a copy of the FBI’s National Missing Person DNA Database submission guidelines, please 
contact Forensic DNA Examiner Patricia Aagaard with the FBI National Missing Persons DNA 
Casework Unit at (703) 632-8446. 

Any questions regarding case submission or DNA analysis for missing person cases 
should be directed to: 

FBI Forensic DNA Examiner 
Patricia Aagaard 

DNA Casework Unit 
Phone number: (703) 632-8446 

Further information can be obtained at:  

https://www.fbi.gov/services/laboratory/biometric-analysis/federal-dna-database. 

Please contact the FBI before submitting samples. 

https://www.fbi.gov/services/laboratory/biometric-analysis/federal-dna-database



